
Good afternoon, 
 

I am writing to let the committee know that eliminating or restricting transportation 
for non-public school students is unacceptable, especially for families like mine 
who already support public services through taxes and use nearly zero of its resources.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
Abby Pascone  
 
 


